
GLBTRT Social Media Guidelines 
The Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, and Transgender Round Table (GLBTRT) of the American 
Library Association (ALA) sees social media communications as an essential element of 
strategic communication. 
  
The following are guidelines to help volunteers and members of the GLBTRT. They are also 
meant to serve as a reference for members of ALA and the public. 
  
At the core of the GLBTRT’s desire for dialogue is a strong belief in free speech, diversity of 
thought, and mutual respect. These guidelines do not, in any way� �seek to infringe upon or 
limit those expressions. All information is subject to change, as social media is an 
ever-changing landscape. 
  
Guiding Principles 
  

● Professional conduct, including discretion on behalf of GLBTRT’s members and 
volunteers, is required. We are committed to being honest, sensitive, and receptive 
through our social media engagement. 

 
● We strive to be gender neutral and inclusive and use language that reflects this in 

our social media posts. We will however use gendered language as needed in 
addressing specific diversity issues. 

 
● We welcome members of the ALA� �and the public to voice their� �thoughts and 

opinions. However, communications that are offensive to the online community, 
including blatant expressions of bigotry, racism, abuse, vulgarity, profanity, or 
violence are not acceptable and will be removed. 

  
● We acknowledge and look forward to serious criticism and open debate, but reserve 

the right to remove personal attacks against users or authors. 
  

● We reserve the right to remove statements that are perceived as threatening, 
harassing, bullying, defaming, or obscene. 

  
● For their protection, please respect the privacy of community members. Do not 

share personally identifiable information through the GLBTRT’s communication 
platforms. 

  






